
Recovery from “The 2011 off the Pacific coast of Tohoku Earthquake” 

 

(Update 2, as of 3:00 pm, March 17) 

 

The impact and recovery efforts from the 2011 off the Pacific coast of 

Tohoku Earthquake at the 3 affected Sanken production sites are as 

follows. 

 

1. No human casualty was confirmed, and none of the buildings suffered 

major damages. 

 

2. Yamagata Sanken Co., Ltd. (Higashine, Yamagata Prefecture), and 

Fukushima Sanken Co., Ltd. (Nihonmatsu, Fukushima Prefecture) 

started to receive stable supply of electric power, and both sites are now 

accelerating their efforts for recovery of their production lines. 

 Kashima Sanken Co., Ltd. (Kamisu, Ibaragi Prefecture) has resumed 

production in a number of its manufacturing lines. The projected full 

recovery schedule will be announced when and as appropriate. 

 

3. Sanken and all of its affiliated companies are currently making every 

effort to resume and increase supply of our products to our customers. 

We regret, however, to inform that due to lack of logistics social 

infrastructure and inconveniences caused by rolling black-outs, our 

latest estimate tells that it takes some more time until we regain our 

stable, full capacity for production and shipment of our products.  

 

 

Inquiries to: 

IR office 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 


